February 2, 2024

School News

Learning - we continue to foster skills that will enable students to be successful. Through large group and small group learning opportunities staff discuss the importance of reaching out to include others and accepting them for who they are. 


Report Cards- parents and guardians will have access to report cards electronically on February 14th. To access report cards you will need your child's OEN number which can be found on previous report cards. If you do not know your child's OEN please reach out to your child's teacher.

Fear Factor - grade six students are raising money to purchase science and technology resources for use in the junior division. They are selling tickets which enables the student to nominate a teacher to take the Fear Factor Challenge. Tickets are sold on Wednesday and Friday for one dollar.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sleep - research shows that children and youth need at least nine hours sleep for optimal health. We know that screen use before bedtime can interfere with the body's ability to fall asleep. One strategy is to explain the importance of sleep to your child and then put a limit on when they access technology.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend!

